
New Residents

Nursing Home:
Rose Ludden

Lavern Landauer

Eileen Werner

Harr is  Johnson

Ray and Mari lyn 
Schroeter 

Donna Brandl

Bet ty  Lorenzen

Sympathy

We extend our sympathy 
to  the famil ies  of:

Sis  Olson

Doug Nelson

Ronald Nelson

Equipment available for PT and 
OT are the nustep and therapy 

bed, along with much more.
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Hello, my name is Kortni Deeder, I am a CNA and Certified 
Activity Director. I began my duties at Mid-Nebraska Lutheran 
Home in August of 2009 as a CNA and Bath Aid. In 2013 I was 
assigned to the position of Activity Assistant. In 2014 I began 
the courses for Activity Director, which I finished in December, 
and I started in the position in February.

I grew up in Madison, NE where I went to school at 
Madison Jr./Sr. High School. After graduation, I took courses 
at Northeast Community College in Norfolk for my CNA and 
EMT Certificates. I have been a CNA for 14 years and an EMT 
for 10 years.

I currently live in Newman Grove with Ryan Schulz and our 
three boys, Aaron (11) Giles (9) and Austin (6). The boys attend 
Newman Grove Schools and are active in wrestling. In my free 
time I enjoy spending time with my family and friends.

I am very happy to be a part of the Mid-Nebraska Lutheran 
Home family. I work with wonderful staff members and I love 
the residents that I get to spend my days with. I look forward to 
exploring new possibilities for the activity department. 

From the outside, the design of the Mid-Nebraska Lutheran Home provides a warm 
welcome to visitors. The nursing home has 42 private rooms, and 18 apartments in the 
assisted living wing. More than 75 employees work at the assisted living and nursing 
home which makes us one of the largest employers in Newman Grove. Margaret 
“Peggy” Temme, who has lived at the nursing home in Newman Grove for nearly 
four years, said she enjoys having her own private room along with plenty of space. 
“They’re really good to us here,” she said. “I enjoy visiting with some of the residents 
and staff.” Temme, who originally is from Petersburg, said she enjoys taking part in 
activities, such as crafts, bingo and bible studies. One of her favorites is “balloon 
volleyball,” which is volleyball with a balloon “it’s a lot of fun,” she said “we like 
it.” Churches and volunteers come in and assist at the home, boosting the number 
of activities or playing music. The facility also offers physical therapy, occupational 
therapy and speech therapy. Search Mid-Nebraska Lutheran Home on the Norfolk 
Daily News Website for the full article. 

Kortni Deeder

Margaret “Peggy” Temme

Mid-Nebraska Lutheran Home featured in the 
Norfolk Daily News

New Activity Director, Kortni Deeder

I have been a CNA 
for 14 years and an 
EMT for 10 years.

See segments of the article below:



Apri l  20153

Wish List
Replace the Nursing Call Light System-$55,000

Replace the floors in resident rooms-$35000 (35 rooms 
to complete, approx. $1000/room)

Donations for small items such as linens, kitchen 
supplies, activity supplies, & nursing supplies are 
always needed & appreciated.

An excellent way for you to support Mid-Nebraska 
Lutheran Home’s mission is to donate. Your tax 
deductible gift can be in many forms such as cash, real 
estate, life insurance, crop or live stock, or to leave the 
facility a bequest in you will or living trust. Another 
benefit is that you are able to leave a lasting legacy.

Mid-Nebraska Lutheran Home is a not-for-profit 
entity, the facility has had 501(c)(3) status with the 
Internal Revenue Service.

Your gift to Mid-Nebraska Lutheran Home/ The 
Newman House is deductible to the extent allowable 
by law.

Bronze
$1-$99

Victor and LaVerna Weis

Bank of Newman Grove

Silver
$100-$499

Gold
$500-$999

Platinum
$1000+

Steven and Nancy Gustafson

Auxiliary Ladies

Donations & Memorials
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Administrative Staff
Lindsi  Lueken

Administrator
admin@midneluth.com

Carol  Metz
Business Office Manager
cmetz@midneluth.com

Sue Stevenson
Director of Nursing

sstevenson@midneluth.com

Annet te  Carraher
MDS Coordinator

acarraher@midneluth.com

Kortni  Deeder
Activity Director

actdir@midneluth.com

Shawna Heggemeyer
Assisted Living Director/ADON/
Staff Development Coordinator

sheggemeyer@midneluth.com

Jan Stone
Van Driver/Medical Records

js tone@midneluth.com

Wendy Groenke & 
Lesl ie  Kaufman

Dietary Managers
dietary@midneluth.com

Ruby Sindelar
Social Service Director

rs indelar@midneluth.com

Shir ley Henn
Housekeeping/Laundry

shenn@midneluth.com

Nathan Rast
Maintenance

nrast@midneluth.com
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Welcome to our Employee Family
Theresa Larson- Nursing RN/Skin and 		
		  Wound Nurse

Alyssa Beller- Nursing CNA

Dinah Bialas- Nursing CNA

Kristine Brahmsteadt- Housekeeping 

Cecilia Perez- Dietary

Dora Miller- Nursing RN/MDS specialist 

Karen Ranslem- Went from Nursing CNA 	
		  to Activities Assistant

Rachelle Bollig-Went from Housekeeping 	
		  to Transportation
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